
 

 

2024 Queensland Child Rights Report 

We are inviting young Queenslanders to participate in its 2024 Child Rights Report. The report explores the state 
of children’s rights in Queensland and makes recommendations about the actions needed for Queensland to 
better embed and uphold child rights in policy and practices.  
 
We are working to include the voices, stories and experiences of Queensland children and young people. We 
want to know about their understanding of child rights and their experiences around having their rights 
supported, or not, and about being treated fairly by systems and services. As long as have consent, we would like 
to feature the stories in our report.  
 
We have opened an online portal for young Queenslanders to share their views with us. Children and young 
people can answer as many questions as they like. Children under 18 years will need consent from their parent or 
guardian to participate. 
 
We are seeking as many contributions from young Queenslanders as possible. We welcome your support to 
promote this opportunity among your networks. Shareable resources are included here for use on your 
communications channels. 
 
For more information, visit: www.qfcc.qld.gov.au/childrights/2024report  
 

Newsletter article 
The Queensland Family and Child Commission (QFCC) is inviting young Queenslanders to participate in its 2024 
Child Rights Report. 
 
The report explores the state of children’s rights in Queensland and makes recommendations about the actions 
needed for Queensland to better embed and uphold child rights in policy and practices. As part of this, the QFCC 
wants to hear from young Queenslanders about their understanding of child rights and their experiences around 
having their rights supported, and their experiences in being treated fairly by systems and services.  
 
If you, or a young person you know, has a story to share, the QFCC wants to hear it. An online portal is open on 
the QFCC website. With consent, we would love to feature the stories in the report. Children under 18 years will 
need consent from their parent or guardian to participate. 
 
For more information or to share a story, visit: https://www.qfcc.qld.gov.au/childrights/2024report  
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Social media post 
The Queensland Family and Child Commission is inviting young Queenslanders to participate in its 2024 Child 
Rights Report. 
 
This year, the QFCC is looking for real voices, stories and experiences of children and young people about child 
rights in Queensland. 

• Are you a child or young person? 
• Can you think of a time your rights have been supported or met? 
• Or a time your rights have been breached? 
• Would you like your story captured within the Queensland Child Rights Report? 
• Do you work with children or young people and would like to support them to share their story? 

If you answered yes to any of these questions, the QFCC wants to hear from you. 
 
For more information or to share a story, visit: https://www.qfcc.qld.gov.au/childrights/2024report  
 
 

 
 
 

QFCC channels: 
LinkedIn: @Queensland Family and Child Commission (QFCC) 
Facebook: @keepkidssafeqld 
Instagram: @keepkidssafeqld 
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